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Black Dog Meet

No. 152 Arrochar Christmas Meet

Saturday 13th - Sunday 14th December 2014

In Attendance
Charles Alexander

David Cameron


Pat Davis


Steve Davis


Gerry Feeney

Valerie Inglis


Liz Kennedy

Alan Sewell


Lorna Smith

Tony Smith



Mountains Climbed

Friday

Tony, Lorna & Charles

Mid Hill (657m)


Saturday
Alan, Charles, David,
Gerry, Liz 
Ben Donich (847m)



Lorna, Tony, Valerie






Steve and Pat



Cruach Tairbeirt (415m)

Weather

The weekend was very snowy, wintery and cold. Great for a Christmas meet.

Notes / Highlights

On Friday Lorna, Tony and Charles climbed the Luss Graham, Mid Hill, from the north starting via the farm bridge at Doune. This was a steep ascent on mixed terrain with a generally light covering of snow. Good visibility for the sweep round Coire Carlaig and descent to join the farm track in the glen for a twilight return. 

On Saturday Alan, Charles, Gerry, David, Liz, Tony, Lorna and myself all met at the café in Arrochar. The hills were white with snow and more was threatening to fall so we opted for the Corbett, Ben Donich, which was just a short drive from Arrochar up to the top of the ‘Rest and be Thankful’. The walk was great through thick new snow all the way from the car park. We soon walked into the cloud and Al navigated us all beautifully to the summit ridge where the wind blew the clouds away and we had an hour or so of clear views of the surrounding hills. It was very windy and very cold so we didn’t hang about longer than needed for a quick bite to eat. On the way down the snow began falling thick and fast so we headed back to the cars quickly to avoid getting stuck.

Steve and Pat arrived in Tarbert late for a half day walk. They parked at the converted church and walked under the railway line, through the trees and onto the hill. It was snowy but the weather was pretty good and it was easy enough following the path to the trig point of Cruach Tairbeirt. 

Thereafter it was all about food and drink and we had a lovely night in The Village Inn in Arrochar. The food was good, the rooms were great and the staff were all helpful and friendly and we all agreed that we would happily go again next Christmas.

  

Next meet is Braemar, Friday 30th January to Sunday 1st February 2015. 

Meet organiser is me!

Valerie Inglis
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